Garnetbank Primary School

Primary 1         Termly Planner            Term: 2 (January – April 2020)
	Mathematics:

· Read and solve addition number sentences
· An introduction to subtraction
· Continued play and experimentation with money, shape and measure through indoor and outdoor experiences

	Language:
Phonics
· We are continuing to learn which sound each letter makes
· We are learning to write letters using cursive formation
· We are learning to read and write simple words using our phonics
Writing

· We are exploring setting in stories and creating our own
Listening and Talking

· We are learning to follow more than one simple instruction

	Learning Context:

‘Fairy Land’
Exploring Fairytales led by a special visitor… the friendly dragon!
                 
	Homework:

· Library book (changed weekly)
· Continue to learn phonics (in the wee zip bags)
· Practise cursive writing

· Homework challenge sheets (optional)

· Reading books or practise key chain words *starting mid/end Jan

	Religious and Moral Education:

Continue to learn about different people’s religions and celebrating important festivals.
	Drama:

Variety of role play opportunities to retell our fairy tales.
	Music: (in partnership with specialist from Youth Music Initiative)
Building our knowledge of beat, rhythm and pitch.
	Art and Design:

We will be exploring different materials and using them to solve design problems.

	Health and Wellbeing:  
We will be learning about food and keeping healthy.
In PE we will be learning some gymnastic skills like rolling and balance.
GYM DAY – WEDNESDAY (Mrs Anderson) *No jewellery please*

	Other matters of interest:
Please practise reading word key rings/ new books every day with your grown up so you can get better and better!
Please remember your child must have a pair of indoor shoes to keep in school.
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This is a brief outline of what we hope to learn about in Primary 1 this term!  Please do not hesitate to contact us with regard to any of the above.  


With thanks for your continued support,  Ms J Hearn and Miss H McLaren 











